



Welcome

Welcome to this week's Woodlands Weekly.

Christmas Break

Friday 21st December Monday 7th January

Last day before the Christmas We're back

break

Elf Potion

Reception have been visited by an elf, who's unfortunately quite poorly. To help our elf back to good health, our children have followed a complex recipe to create their own magical potion. Once the ingredients had been mixed together, it turned into a glittery slime. We're all happy, as it was just in time to save our elf. We'll make sure not to touch him, or he might disappear!

Just a Drop

Did you grab a chocolate bargain in last Friday's Just a Drop sale? We had gueues at every year group, waiting for some yummy treats. Thank you to everyone who picked up a bar of chocolate to help this wonderful charity. It was so successful because of our generous families, we've raised a superb £156!

Nursery Performances

Nursery performed their Christmas productions this week. They looked perfect in their costumes, we had Christmas Puddings, Snowmen, Santas and even some reindeer! They've been practicing lots and did fantastically well. Our nursery was filled with our families to watch these shows, we hope you enjoyed them.

IntoUniversity

6T had a very special week with IntoUniversity. They focused on World War 2, learning about four special people who lived during this time: Violette Szabo, Anne Frank, Winston Churchill and Billy Strachan. During the week, our children talked about their future aspirations, ending with an inspiring visit to Leeds University for a tour and then to graduate!



Upcoming Events

Weather

• 18th and 19th December-Reception, year 1 and 2 Christmas performance

• 21st December-Last day before the

Reception to year 6 uniform information is Ready for the cold weather? Rain coats, hats available on our website.

Hair accessories and head scarves should be navy, grey or black.

and scarves are perfect for break times.



Christmas break





